
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Special Committee of the Whole Meeting 
To Review Water and Sewer Billing Systems 

 

September 13, 2012 at 6 pm 
 
 
The Council of the City of Parksville extends an invitation to City residents to attend a Special Committee of the 
Whole meeting on Thursday, September 13 commencing at 6 pm in the Forum at the Parksville Civic and 
Technology Centre, 100 Jensen Avenue East, Parksville.  
 
At this meeting, staff will present several different options for water rate billing systems and the current billing 
system for the French Creek sewage treatment plant.  
 
 
FRED C MANSON, CGA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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